Aloout Me...

WELCOME

I am so excited to welcome
you to the 2020-2021 school
year at David Livingstone
Community School. T am
looking forward to working
with our amazing students
here at DL. Although T know
there will be several changes
because of some new
precautions that we will be
taking due to COVID-19, we
will do everything possible to
keep everyone safe while at
school.

Hi families! My name is Sandra
Pedersen and I am a Resource
Teacher at David Livingstone
Community School. Before

becoming a Resource teacher; I

taught Nursery/Kindergarten _
here at DL. I am so happy to be )
welcoming all of our students
back and can't wait to get to
know everyonel




